
Submitter: Daniel Grasso 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3166 

Ranked choice voting makes the voting process convoluted and confusing. It also 

makes it even more difficult for third party candidates to win. We have seen very 

negative results in other states such as Alaska. This is a change that should NOT be 

made. 

 

The change we DO need is to return to requiring valid identification and in-person 

voting with a mail in option for those with a certifiable need such as a physical 

disability or living for an extended time out of state. Just as ID is required to purchase 

alcohol and drive an automobile, we must require ID to vote in order to minimize 

fraud in our election system. There's nothing racist about it. Sell crazy somewhere 

else. Thank you for your service to our state. 


